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DA housing survey coming to post
residents

DA housing survey coming to post residents

April 1, 2009 -- Within the next few days post housing residents will be receiving an official
Department of the Army Resident Assessment Survey. This is your chance to let the Army know

about your on post housing experience.

If you have any questions or concerns, contact Sedina Lupfer in the Residential Communities Office
at 245-4959.
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